News story: Lord Keen of Elie QC
reappointed as Advocate General for
Scotland

Lord Keen of Elie QC has been reappointed as Advocate General for Scotland.
Commenting on his reappointment, Lord Keen said:
It is a great honour to be reappointed as the Advocate General for

Scotland, and I look forward to continuing to advise the UK
Government on all aspects of Scots law.
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